DOCKET i0. 50-34€

Toledo Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Lowell E. Roe, Vice Presddent
Facilities Department

Edison Plaza

300 Madison Avenue

Toledo, Ohio 43652

Genllemen.

This office has received a copy of your January 11, 1979 letter and
technical report entitled "Relifability Study of Davis-Besse Unit No. 1
Decay Heat Removal System Suction Bypass" dated January 5, 1979, whéch
you filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Requlation. The report
was submitted in fulfillment of a requirement in condition 2.C(3g‘(,p)
of Facility License No. WKPF-3, License Eondition 2.C(3) requires
Commission review of the subject filing and issuance of a license
amendment supported by a favorable safety evaluation before condition.
2.C(3)(p) of the 1icense can be considered satisfactorily completed
and the condition deleted. As such, it 1s subject to the license
amendment/approval fees set forth in 10 CFR 170.22.

From our preliminary review of your January 1) filing, we have deter-
mined that 1t involves consideration of a single safety 1ssue which
requires a Class 111 fee of $4,000. It 1s requested that r Company
promptly forward the $4,000 to this office. If after final evaluation
of your report is completed 1t is determined that 1t was incorrectly
classified, you will be refunded any over-charges or billed for any
additional amount due.

If we can be of assistance, call 301/492-7225.

Sincerely,
Original Signed by:
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